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On behalf of the San Dieguito Academy Foundation, welcome to the 2018-2019 school year.  
 
The SDA Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that supports the programs of San 
Dieguito High School Academy. All SDA parent groups, teams, and councils including Athletics, 
Academic, Grad Nite, Music, Theatre Arts, the Alumni Association, Student Support Services, 
and our Veterans Advisory Committee operate under our non-profit umbrella. 
 
 

Our goal is to enrich the SDA experience for every student. 
 
 
As a parent, whether you are returning or arriving at SDA for the first time, there are many ways 
to connect and contribute to our school and our community. Your help is critical in maintaining 
our programs and unique culture.  
 
There is a significant gap between state funding and what is needed to enrich your child’s 
educational experience. Your contributions close that gap; please see the included donor form. 
Your donations are not required, but your support helps further our tradition of excellence. 
 
In addition to a donation, I urge you to get involved. Your gift of time and energy will benefit your 
children and their classmates by helping them pursue their interests and passions. We have a 
wide range of volunteer needs. 
  
Please look for our board members on campus; we would love to connect with you. We 
welcome your ideas and questions.  
 
For more information please visit our website, sdafoundation.com, connect with us on social 
media, or contact Leslie Saldana, our Executive Director, at sdafoundation@sduhsd.net or 760-
753-1121, ext. 5085.  
 
 
We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give. 
                                                                                                                           –Winston Churchill 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Robert Zimmer 
President, SDA Foundation 
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